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ASX ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

    

 

COMPLETION OF MINIMUM HOLDING BUY-BACK - CORRECTION 

 

11 February 2025 

Pengana Capital Group Limited (Company) (ASX: PCG) advises a correction to the 10 February 2025 
announcement regarding the completion of the minimum holding buy-back of ordinary shares in the Company 
(Shares) for shareholders who held less than a marketable parcel of Shares (Buy-Back), as announced on 16 
December 2024. 

The final number of shares purchased under the Buy-Back was 202,814 ordinary shares for an aggregate value of 
$176,448 

An appendix 3H will be submitted to the ASX.  

 

 

Approved by Paula Ferrao, Company Secretary, in accordance with the Company’s Continuous Disclosure Policy. 
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